
B L A Z E R  P O S T
D a n i e l  N .  B u c h a n a n  E l e m e n t a r y

Dear Buchanan Families, 

As we finish up kindness week, we would like to extend a
big thank you to all of you in our school community. Our
students, parents, teachers, support staff, and office staff
have all been such an integral part of our school being a
great place for student learning and success. Thank you! 

This morning’s spirit assembly was so positive and it was a
great joy to share in the successes of so many students here
at Buchanan. 

Our PTA is kicking off February with some positivity and joy
to spread around. This week we are offering Valentine’s Day
candy grams. Your students will be receiving a flyer early in
the week if you would like to participate. 

We also have a spirit week coming up really soon. Please see
the attached flyers for more information and another way
for all of us to show our school spirit. 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Norton and Ms. Moeller

1/26/2024

2023-2024 School Year Calendar
PLEASE READ - Arrival and
Dismissal Information

Important Links

Upcoming Events/Dates

1/29 - ELOP (TK-2) Volleyball
1/29 - ELOP Coding
1/30 - 100th Day of School! 
1/30 and 2/1 - ELOP Elite Gaming
1/30 and 2/1 - ELOP Chess
2/1 - ELOP (3-5) Volleyball

Breakfast
Breakfast is free for all students every day.
MPR doors open each morning at 7:30 AM,
breakfast is served at 7:45 AM. Students are
supervised and families are welcome. 

Be sure to Follow PTA on Facebook.  

PTA Corner

Principal's Message

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA01000508/Centricity/Domain/98/2023-2024%20STUDENT%20CALENDAR.pdf
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/pnorton_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EWxES8csEFBAvY0J7BCntyIB8xU-eROFSprM8SOOs2IX4A?e=71roo0
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/pnorton_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EWxES8csEFBAvY0J7BCntyIB8xU-eROFSprM8SOOs2IX4A?e=71roo0
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550244994146&mibextid=ZbWKwL


 



 


